





























Harthill
Morris

Hi Folks, Harthill Morris have had a fun, jolly time of it
this year with appearances at The Beehive, Harthill Well
Dressing, The Blue Bell, and at Harthill Carnival - and
there is still more to come.

We have been blessed with new members in the side -
two dancers (Jen and Kev), and an addition to the
Harthill Morris Band with Marek on violin. With patient,
friendly tuition early in the year, and a gentle
introduction to outdoor performance, they are now fully
immersed in the ancient art of the Morris.

Currently we are busy with our practice season and wish
to welcome more new members to the ranks.

We will be holding “Meet the Morris” days through
autumn and winter at the Village Hall where you can
meet the side, and together we will have a lot of laughs
as we guide you through a full perfermance of a
traditional Morris dance to live music played by the
Harthill Morris Big Band. These will be advertised on our
social media platforms ence confirmed.

But you don't have to wait for the “Meet the Morris”
events - now is the ideal time for you to step forward
and join them to help keep this old village tradition
alive. It is our 50th anniversary in two years and it will
be you, as new members that will ensure we reach that
landmark. Please come and join us as we practice ahead
for our 2025 performance season. Any enquiries please
contact Lesley Ellam at harthill. bagman@gmail.com.
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Our next performance will be under the gas lamps at the
Kelham Island Victorian Christmas Market. This is a great
atmospheric event to start the festive season as we
provide magical music and merriment along with other
local brass bands, musicians, choirs and carollers, and,
of course, Santa and his elves, and you will feel the floor
shake as the mighty River Don Engine runs on the hour,
every hour! We are currently scheduled to perform in
the afternoon on Sunday 1st December at the Kelham
Island Museum, Alma Street, Sheffield, 53 8RY.

Members of the Harthill Morris Band will be supporting
the Christmas Well Dressing Service and also the Carol
Service this December, both events are at Harthill Al
Hallows Church. And the full side will be up to our usual
mischief at the two Harthill public houses on Boxing Day
- 11 am at the Blue Bell, 12 noon at the Beehive -
bringing fun, Morris dancing, traditional singing, festive
drinking, and more merry-making and tom-foolery!
Come join us!!

Wassail !

Darren Nugent
harthillmerris.ore. uk
Facebook: Harthill Morris

Canal & River Trust

The Harthill Reservoir upgrade project is in the final
stages of completion. Landscaping around the
reservoir is now underway.

This autumn the footpath will reopen, and the
reservoir will be refilled with water, The wettest
winter on record 2023/2024 has caused significant
delays to progress as we carry out these essential
works to improve flood resilience and provide a
valuable public amenity for local people and wildlife.

We will continue to post latest updates online at:
Harthill Reservoir Upgrade | Canal & River Trust
(canalrivertrust.org.u







